CSCC
Minutes of September 23rd, 2009
Attendance

Tony Compte, Shri Rao, Diane Gruenberg, Manish Paliwal, Magna Manetas, Mark Woodford, Wayne Heisler, Paula Rainey, Janice Vermeychuk, Jim Norfleet, Lindsay Gagliano, Caitlin McNelis
Excused: Samantha Ceponis
1. Minutes from the CSCC meeting on May 13, 2009 were approved.
2. GPC elected the chair, vice chair and the secretary for 2009-2010. Wayne Heisler was elected as the chair. Manish Paliwal was elected as the vice chair.  Shri Rao was elected as the secretary.
3. Wayne Heisler shared the final report of the CSCC for 2008-2009 as a springboard to discuss the new issues for the upcoming year. The following issues were discussed by the committee:

a) Alcohol and Drug Policy: The committee is of the opinion that the Alcohol and Drug Policy was thorough and considered as complete. It will be reviewed again next year.
b) Faculty Senate resolution on the Involuntary Health and Withdrawal Policy (IHWP): The committee discussed the Faculty Senate resolution on IHSW. A suggestion was made to respond to the Faculty Senate resolution. Some committee members felt that   Magda’s presentation at the Senate meeting recently could have clarified some of the issues brought up in the resolution. Shri volunteered to bring this issue to the next meeting of the SEB to check if a response is needed to the resolution. Magda Manetas discussed the timeline for the Behavior Assessment Response Team (BART) training. She said that the training should begin in October. Some of the sessions are designated for faculty. She stated that although BART is perceived more as a threat assessment, it is targeted for students across the spectrum.  After the completion of the training, the online form will be posted. Tom Mahoney is going through the final changes in the document. It is then expected to go to the board meeting in October. 

c) Student Travel Policy: The status of the Student Travel Policy was reviewed. A draft of this policy has been sent to Tom Mahoney. A response is expected by early October. This draft will then be sent to the 3 key governance bodies. Campus wide fora will be held in late October/early November.

d) Martin Luther King Day Observance: A recommendation had been made by CPP in Spring 09 that CSCC be responsible for planning the activities to celebrate Martin Luther King Day. CSCC responded to CPP’s charge that CSCC should have a greater role in planning for the Martin Luther King Day. CSCC’s response to this proposed charge had then been forwarded to Steering. The committee examined CSCC’s response to CPP’s charge. A discussion ensued on CSCC’s role. It was felt that CSCC’s primary role was to review policy. This matter is currently being reviewed by Steering. Steering is expected to make a decision on this issue.

e) A future charge that CSCC might be given is to review discipline procedures and policies on campus. JimNorfleet stated that he will be coming up with a policy draft that CSCC will review. 
Respectfully submitted by,

Shri Rao

